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February 10, 2016 

Brandon Leonard , MA 
Men's Health Network 
PO Box 77476 
Washington, DC 20013 

Dear Brandon: 

I am pleased to recognize June 13th through the 19th as "National Men's Health Week" in the State of 
Montana. 

I commend you and the Men's Health Network for your advocacy towards positive health attitudes and 
preventive health practices for males, both young and old. 

Thank you for your efforts to educate the public about the importance of disease prevention and early 
detection, and I encourage Montanans to acknowledge June 13th_19 th as "National Men's Health 
Week." 

Sincerely, 

~--
STEVE BULLOCK 
Governor 
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